Temple Talk I  
(This is an outline. Please feel free to add your own stories/experiences.)

· Since 1948 – for 75 years! - Lutherlyn has been engaging youth, families, and adults in hands-on, creative experiences that nurture faith in God and relationships with others.

· Lutherlyn is a God-given place to be accepted, challenged, and sent out into the world to make difference. Lutherlyn serves through five core areas of ministry: Summer Camp, Environmental Education, Retreats & Events, the Equestrian Center, and the Adventure Program.

· In collaboration with the Northwestern and Southwestern PA Synods of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America, Lutherlyn provides more than one hundred congregations and over 15,000 people annually exciting programs, camps, events, and retreats.  These opportunities strengthen participants as they grow in faith, live in community, and develop their own identities as beloved children of God. 

· A growing number of retreats and events for adults and families are taking place at Lutherlyn year-round.  Congregational leaders meet to plan and prepare for ministry back home.  Families learn how to better communicate and live together.  Adults delve more deeply into scripture, faith, and church issues as they take time away.  These expanding retreat opportunities result in stronger communities in the Southwestern and Northwestern PA Synods.

· The Building for the Future campaign, authorized by the Southwestern and Northwestern PA Synods and now underway, will fund significant improvements that are necessary for Lutherlyn to remain a safe and welcoming place.

· Over the next several weeks you will receive bulletin inserts and hear details about the Building for the Future campaign, and you will be given the opportunity to participate in this vital campaign for the future of Lutherlyn. On Commitment Sunday, you will be asked to consider giving to the Building for the Future campaign through a 3-year commitment or a 1-time gift. 

· Thank you for your time and for considering a gift to this important ministry in our synod. 

